Mercer County Senior High
SBDM Council
Regular Monthly Meeting
August 20, 2018 – Official Minutes

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Tatum at 6:05 p.m. in the media center.  The following members of the council were in attendance:
	Present :  					
Spencer Tatum, Principal 
Ekambaram Elumalai, Teacher
Brian Rowland, Teacher
MaryAlice McClain, Parent
Kelly Newsom, Parent
	Absent:
Charlie Cox, Teacher




Agenda Approval
Motion to accept:  Rowland, second by McClain
Motion was approved by consensus.

Minutes Approval
July minutes were reviewed by the council.  
Motion to accept:  McClain, second by Elumalai
Motion was approved by consensus.

Good News Report
Fall Sports are underway: football/boys soccer/girls soccer/volleyball/boys golf/girls golf/boys cross country/girls cross country
We have many students competing at the KY State Fair last week and this week.
· Junior Dairy Judging Team won 1st place: Carleigh Ransdell, Breanna Sullens, Laney Bast, Amelia Ellis
· Julia Weaber- 2nd place Individual Livestock
· Small engines Team placed 3rd: Samuel Durr, Roston Southworth, Luke Dean
· Ag mechanics Team placed 4th: Austin Stewart, Garrett Kendrick, Gage Watts, Dylan Combs
Marching Band is busy preparing for their first competition.
First 2 weeks of school have been great. Kids are engaged and there have been minimal disruptions/behavior issues.
Kentucky Healthy Schools Award:  Dr. Eka, Joseph Baker, Grayson Singleton, Destiny Hartman 

Monthly Reports
Behavior: PBIS team has met and revamped the Titan Ticket initiative.  A bulletin board will be setup to share Titan ticket recipients.  It’s been a good start for the beginning of the year. No major issues.

Academic: We have 176 dual credit spots total which includes on and off campus numbers.  PSAT registration is underway now and the deadline is September 7th.

Budget: See attached budget.  

Old Business
None
 
New Business
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Bible Class Offering:
Mr. Smith presented the curriculum, standards, and teaching requirements for potential Bible Class.  He is enthusiastic about teaching the class and will be submitting it in course offerings for next year for council approval.  The SBDM thanked him for his presentation.

Upcoming dates/events:
These dates are going to be placed on the webpage.

SBDM Training Requirements:
All members need to complete a 3 hour on-line training.  Turn in a copy of the certificate to Mr. Tatum.

Hirings/Vacancies:
Jay Jackson and Gary Hall are our new Health and PE teachers. All positions have been filled.

Public Comments
None

The SBDM council was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.  The motion was made by McClain and seconded by Rowland.  Motion was approved by consensus.  The next regular monthly meeting will be on September 17th, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.  

Submitted by Lee Goss, recording secretary
